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GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE: 

 

Welcome to the first newsletter for our Council at Holy 

Rosary parish:  Our Lady of the Most Holy Rosary Council 

15920. 

 

I thank everyone for the support and hard work they have 

dedicated to form this council.  I welcome all our new 

Knights, all who have transferred from other councils and 

especially the Knights that have re-activated their 

membership.  I look forward to working with Monsignor 

House and you the members of our council.  

 

Our first meeting is coming up on April 1st at 7:00 pm.  I ask 

everyone to bring your ideas on how we can grow and 

contribute to our Parish community. 

 

Every year, the councils in Burlington hold a Founder’s Day 

Mass in memory of Venerable Father McGivney, the founder 

of the Knights of Columbus.  This year this Holy Mass will 

be celebrated at the 5 pm Mass on Saturday, March 29 at St. 

Patrick Parish on Kenwood Avenue in Burlington.  Please 

join me with your families to celebrate this special occasion 

with your fellow Brother Knights from the Councils in 

Burlington.  The CWL of St. Patrick will serve light 

refreshments after Mass in the Parish Hall. 

 

On Tuesday, May 6th, District Deputy Milt Cowan will be 

installing our Council Officers.  The evening will begin with 

Holy Mass at 7:00 pm followed by the Installation of Officers 

ceremony.  Mark your calendar and make sure to invite your 

family and friends. 

 

See everyone on April 1 at 7:00 pm.  You will recall that we 

will be starting our meeting nights with Holy Mass when 

possible.  However, this night the church choir will be 

practicing in the church.  So we will begin our evening with 

the Rosary.  Bring your Rosary. 

 

Vivat Jesus 

 

Don Prescott 

Grand Knight 

How Do You Love 

CALENDAR 

OF 

COUNCIL EVENTS 
 

Mar 29 - Founder’s Day Mass 

  5:00 pm  

  St. Patrick Church 

  Kenwood Avenue 

 

April 1 - General Meeting 

  7:00 pm – Rosary 

  Parish Centre 

 

 17 - Holy Thursday 

 18 - Good Friday 

 20 - Easter Sunday 

 

April 25 to 27 

 Knights of Columbus Convention 

International Plaza Hotel 

655 Dixon Road – Toronto 

 

May 6 - Installation of Officers 

  7:00 pm – Mass 

 

 11 -  Mother’s Day 

  Roses for Life Sunday 

 

SPECIAL NOTES 

 

Daily Mass 

Mondays during Lent 

8:00 am 

 

Stations of the Cross 

Thursdays during Lent 

7:00 pm 
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FIRST DEGREE MEMBERS 

 

Above, on February 18, four of our New 

Members received the Honours of the First 

Degree at Msgr. James Corbett Warren 

Council 5073.  They are from left to right:  

Ron Lehocki, David Kenel, Vincent 

Iantomasi and Anthony Cordeiro. 

 

Right, on March 18, Ken Fleming received 

the First Degree at Fr. Fergus Duffy 

Council 1454. 
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  PARTICIPANTS AT FIRST DEGREES  

HELD ON TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 18 AND TUESDAY MARCH 18 
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CONGRATULATIONS 
 

 

Brothers of Council 15920, “Our Lady of the Most Holy Rosary”: 

 

It gives me great pleasure to Congratulate ALL of you on the formation of this NEW COUNCIL. 

Very SPECIAL THANKS to Msgr. Fr. House, Brothers Don Prescott and Vic Lefebvre for all their 

dedication and hard work that they devoted to creating this new council, contacting and bringing 

together the men who will develop and set the path this council will take in the years to come.  

 

To further emphasize the importance and significance of this achievement I list some of the names 

of Officers of the Knights of Columbus who have sent their Congratulatory Remarks: 

 K. Daudlin  Ontario State Deputy 

 Natale Gallo  Assistant to the Supreme Knight for Canadian Affairs 

 Dan O’Hare  Membership Program Consultant, Supreme Council 

 Stephen Hinckley Manager of Council Growth and Membership Initiatives, Supreme 

 

I humbly add my name and congratulations to all members of this new council and look forward to 

working with you to further develop and exemplify the ideals of our Founder Fr. Michael 

McGivney. 

 

WELL DONE! 

 

Vivat Jesus, 

 

Milt Cowan DD 

District 67 

Ontario State 
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MONSIGNOR JAMES CORBETT WARREN 

MEMORIAL COUNCIL 5073 
2400 Industrial Street 

Burlington, Ontario 

L7P 1A5 

 

 

On behalf of your Brothers from Council 5073, I would like to congratulate the members of Our Lady 

of the Most Holy Rosary Council 15920 on your formation.  Father McGivney's vision was the 

perpetual growth of our Order, your hard work has perpetuated that vision.  We wish you best of luck 

and great success. 

 

 Vivat Jesus, 

  

 Philippe Lauriault 

 Grand Knight  

Council 5073 

 

 

 

 

POPE JOHN PAUL II ASSEMBLY 3176 

Cardinal McGuigan Province 

Fourth Degree Knights of Columbus 
2400 Industrial Street 

Burlington, Ontario 

L7P 1A5 

 

On behalf of all of the members of Pope John Paul II Assembly 3176, I would like to congratulate all 

Charter Members, and in particular, Grand Knight Don Prescott on the formation of our newest 

Burlington Council, Our Lady of the Most Holy Rosary, Council #15920.  May you serve the Holy 

Rosary Parish Community and the Order of the Knights of Columbus for many, many years to come! 

 

I look forward to attending one of your upcoming meetings to meet you all in person. 

 

Vivat Jesus, 

John Rynn, PGK 

Faithful Navigator 
 


